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The public hearing for the FY2024 budget of the Quincy College Board was held on Thursday, June 15, 2023 at 
4:45 p.m. in the 7th Floor Conference Center at Quincy College, and by Zoom as allowed by the State of MA 
Emergency Open Meeting law due to the COVID 19 crisis. The member roll was called. The following members 
of the Board were present: Governor Greg Hanley (Chairman), Governor Chris Carroll, Governor Carolyn O’Toole, 
Governor Frank Santoro, Governor Dolly Di Pesa, Governor D.J. MacKinnon, Governor Sean Galvin. With 7 
members being present, there was a quorum.  

Also present:   President Richard DeCristofaro 
Chief of Staff/General Counsel, Jessica Cherry  
Vice President of Finance, Martin Ahern 
VP -Technology, Mission Support & Registrar, Tom Pham 
Executive Assistant, Allyson Dineen  

1. The Public Hearing was opened.

2. Chairman Hanley asked if anyone would like to comment on the budget. There were no comments.

3. Governor Santoro made a motion to adjourn.

4. Governor Di Pesa seconded the motion.

The meeting adjourned at 4:48pm. 


